
Announcements 
 

RATE INCREASE 

 EFFECTIVE ON THE NEXT BILLING CYCLE  

JANUARY 2024 

 

As a reminder: 

Your bill will increase by $5.07 for the base 

rate and $1.00 for 1000 gallon after your 

allotted 10,000 gallons per month.  

For more information about the rate study 

conducted contact us at 530-257-7977. 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

Jan. 2nd – Office Closed in observance 

of  New Years  

Jan 15th – Office Closed in observance 

of Martin Luther King  

Jan. 18th - Bills are Due 4:00pm to avoid 

a 10% Late Charge 

Jan. 23rd - 4:00pm Board Meeting 

Jan.  31st – Bills for January (with new 

rate) will be going out.  

Who We Are 

About Us 

At Leavitt Lake Community Services 

District, we are committed to 

providing safe, high quality water 

services to our community, while 

maintaining a standard of excellence 

in customer service and 

environmental conservation. 

Contact Us 

Phone: 530-257-7977 

Email: LeavittCSD@frontiernet.net 

Web: www.LeavittLakeCSD.com 

 

Leavitt Lake CSD is an equal 

opportunity service provider and 

employer. 
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It is our mission to provide 

safe, high quality water and 

sewer services to our 

community.  
 



FROZEN PIPES 
 

As the chilly embrace of winter is 

upon us, we encourage you to 

safeguard your home against the 

effects of plummeting 

temperatures.  

 

While the frosty season brings its 

own set of joys, it also brings the risk 

of frozen and broken pipes and 

flooding, which can lead to costly 

repairs and inconvenience. We 

encourage you to take proactive 

steps in winterizing your home. With 

a little preparation, you can help 

your pipes remain free from the icy 

grip of winter and be prepared for 

emergencies that can leave you 

without water. 

 

 Make sure everyone in 

your household knows 

where your shut off valve is 

in case of an emergency. 

 Cover/wrap outside 

faucets and foundation 

vents.  

 Insulate pipes in unheated 

areas.  

 Update your email and 

telephone contacts so we 

can reach you in an 

emergency. 

 
 

 

Go Paperless! 
 

 

Going paperless is the simplest 

way to get your 

water/wastewater bill. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Instead of a monthly paper bill, 

you’ll receive an email with your 

amount due, due date, and 

details of usage for that billing 

cycle.  

 

 

If you’re interested, send an e-

mail to : 

 

LeavittCSD1@frontier.com  

 

And mention, “Paperless” and 

we will save your email to our 

billing registry for all your future 

billing.  

 

Give us a call at 530-257-7977 for 

further details and information.   
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